

John & Dawn Elliott

Training workers for the harvest in Zambia

P.O. Box 310102, Chelstone, Lusaka, ZAMBIA Phone: (260) 1-281512 E-mail: john.elliott@agmd.org Website: www.JD-Elliott.net

April 2006

Dear Friends,

We are returning to Zambia. Our time back in the States has drawn to a close and we are heading back to Africa. We fly out of Chicago on April 18th.

Please change our mailing address in your files to what is on our letterhead above.

These transitions are never easy, with hundreds of last minute details that need to get done, saying goodbyes to friends and family, etc. And once we arrive in Lusaka, we will need to get our Speed the Light car up and running and get settled back into life in Africa. Please continue to remember us in prayer, as we need wisdom, strength, and the Lord's protection.

Our time in the States has been a good one. We were able to visit some churches, and many of you responded generously to our appeals for the funds we need to print materials for our ministry. John was able to complete all the coursework for his Doctor of Ministry degree and do considerable research on the structure of the training program we are seeking to implement in Zambia. He is looking forward to applying several of the ideas he gleaned from that research.

The picture at the bottom of this page represents what our ministry is all about. The men and women depicted with John are just a few of the several hundred that God has called to help lead His church in Zambia. God has called us to go there and help train and equip these special people for that work. As a result, we are believing that tens of thousands will be saved and hundreds of new churches will be raised up across Zambia during the next decade.

A sincere **thank you** to each and every one of you who are giving and praying for us and our ministry. Together we—each of you, along with us and the men and women God is calling—can make a profound difference for Christ in Zambia!

Your missionaries in Zambia,

The Editts

